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CITY OF BEXLEY TREE & PUBLIC GARDENS COMMISSION APPLICATION STAFF REVIEW 
Project Name: TPGC-23-5 Landscape Improvements 

Project Address: Schneider Park 

Reviewed by: Elena Andrews 

 elena@designspruce.com 

 626-676-3330 

Date: 4-13-23 

 

 Project Description Completed Incomplete Missing N/A 

1a Application X    

1b Project Description X     

 Research 

2a Significant examples    X 

 Design Documentation Drawings 

3a Existing conditions photographs X    

3b Site plan or location plan X    

3c Schematic plan with north arrow and bar scale X    

3d Elevations, perspectives, isometrics, axonometrics 
or detailed model 

   X 

3e Existing City trees indicated on plan    X 

3f Proposed vegetation X    

 Recommended information 

4a Irrigation and maintenance plans    X 

4b Hardscape layout and materials X    

4c Lighting locations and specifications    X 

4d Fixtures, furniture and equipment    X 

4e Accessories    X 

4f Buildings    X 

4g Other    X 
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Comments (Italicized comments are from previous review) 

3f Due to the proximity to the South Community Gardens, there is a possibility of having volunteers from 
the SCG help with either the installation or maintenance of the perennial bed. Responsibilities of 
maintenance between the City and SCG would need to be clearly identified and agreed upon. 

4b Final material selection will be subject to availability of stone and its coordination with the Fond du Lac 
steppers for the Birch Walk. 

4d The City is finalizing selection of public site furnishings. It is intended that the standard teak benches be 
used at Schneider Park. The chess tables have not yet been selected at this time. 

4g The City is finalizing the design and a park-wide signage program. The entry monument sign shown is the 
most recent version and shown for reference. Note that evergreens will be placed behind the sign to 
screen the dog wash station. 

 


